

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Will Wynn and Council Members

FROM:

George Adams, Assistant Director

Neighborhood Planning and Zoning Department

DATE:

May 13, 2009

SUBJECT:

C14-2009-0040 - Coronado Hills VMU Application

Staff respectfully requests a postponement of this item to June 11, 2009 due to a conflict with the St. John / Coronado Hills Neighborhood Planning Meeting. Thank you.

George Adams, Assistant Director

Neighborhood Planning and Zoning Department

CC: Mark Ott, City Manager

Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager